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On August 8, 2014, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco participated in a ribbon-cutting event

for a new Geddes Federal Savings branch, located at 2208 West Genesee Street in Syracuse.

The Geddes Federal Savings and Loan Association is celebrating 65 years of business. Senator

DeFrancisco is pictured with Board Chairman Daniel Mathews and President/CEO Brian

Dumond.


